
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
20 April 2020  
  
Dear Parents and Students in Years 11 and 13 
 
At the end of last term we wrote to you sharing information from Ofqual, the 
organisation which regulates qualifications, exams and tests in England.  We asked 
you to give us time to digest that information and we thank all those parents who 
have done that.   
 
Much work has been done by senior staff across the Robert Carre Trust since then 
using information from Ofqual, other school advisory groups, data sources and our 
own internal expertise and experience. We believe that we now have a rigorous 
system for reporting centre assessed grades in place which ensures grades awarded 
this year are as fair as possible for all our students. 
 
A fact sheet detailing this process is now available via the parent link and student 
link of our website’s school closure page. We hope this will address any questions 
you have. We have also provided answers to some anticipated Frequently Asked 
Questions (FAQs). Please do have a read of these before contacting us.   
 
Any further queries must be addressed to enquiries@carres.uk rather than individual 
staff or subject leaders. We will do our best to ensure the best placed person will 
answer them.   
 
Yours faithfully 

 
N M Law 
Headteacher 
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